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Visiting for Lunch

The lunch policy says that parents, guardians, and
relatives can eat with only their child. We want you
to enjoy this special time with your child. Other
students can not eat with you for the following
reasons:
e potential food allergies
e not sharing food
e other students get upset that they were not
chosen
e parents may not want their child to eat
different types of food
Ensuring that we are following the expectations, we
are aware of this change in previous practices.
Thank you for understanding our rationale.

Visitors can not bring cupcakes for the class for
lunch., Those will be passed out during the last 15
minutes of school.

Veteran’s Day

We appreciate the veterans who were able to
attend our special event this past week. We can
not express our gratitude for all that you have
done for our country. Thank you Ms. Huggins for
organizing the special assembly and tribute. Our
5th graders did a super job singing

Saturday School

Thank you to everyone who attended our fun
Saturday school. We had so much fun and the kids
enjoyed learning together.

Upcoming dates

November 22-26 Thanksgiving break
December 16 winter program
December 20-January 3rd
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